
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Sunbury Cemetery Trust will be conducting ground  
penetrating radar in the Sunbury Cemetery during  
December 2020. 
 
This will be conducted to determine the geological 
makeup of the cemetery for future burials and to 
confirm historical grave locations. 
 
Please contact RPCV on enquiries@rpcv.com.au or  
call 1300 266 561 for more information. 
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